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In 2017 my land in Benburb was submitted to the POP review by Clydeshanks in Belfast. I would 
like to confirm that it is considered for the new Draft Plan Strategy. 
Included is an attachment of Clydeshanks original proposal. 

I still believe it has strong merit to be included in the recently published paper. 
I have outlined below a few of the obvious reasons why there is a demand for greater allocation 

of dwellings in Benburb. 

Benburb is situated between Armagh and Dungannon with easy access to the 
M 1 and A29 corridors. 

Since the previous development plan in the early 2000's, only a small proportion of zoned land 
has become available in the village. The access to the remainder is not straight forward and in my 
opinion it won't be released. 

My land has much easier access, and is closer to services, ie the sewerage works, which in recent 
years underwent a multi million pound upgrade to accommodate such development. 

Many thanks 

Jeremy Skelton 

30/36 Lisduff Lane 
Benburb 
Dungannon 
Co Tyrone 
BT71 7JX 
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